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Stephen Hoffman

From: Anne Lynne <annelynhutchinson@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 4:25 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Registration of naturopathic doctors

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Date: 1/17/22 
 
Title: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors 

IRRC #: 3324 

Agency #: 16A 

ID#: 4953 

Anne Lynne schreck 
2319 forest grove road 
Furlong PA 18925 
 
I support registration of Naturopathic doctors because: 
  
Naturopathic Medicine Has helped me with expanded knowledge and supported me during my cancer treatment 
 
Anne Schreck 
THANK YOU! 
 

Sent from my iPhone 


